2019 X-12 Hillclimb Frequently Asked Questions

1. Can | camp at the hill? Yes. Racers can camp at the hill at no cost, (in
the pits only). Non-racers can camp at the event for $25 per vehicle and
camp in the camping area (not the pits). Racers who want to camp in the
camping area (rather than the pits) may do so for a $25 fee.

. Will there be a tuning area for racers to tune their bikes? Yes.

3. Are dogs allowed at this event? Yes, as long as they are leashed, well-

behaved, and their owners clean up after them.

4. Are campfires allowed? Yes, as long as they are NOT on the ground.
Fires may only be built in a fire box or a BBQ. And NO guns or
fireworks. There will be porta-toilets and food at the event of course.

5. When does racer registration end? Registration for the five Rockwell Pro
classes will close, period, on May 8. Registration for all of the remaining
trophy and semi-pro classes closes online and onsite (at the event) on
Thursday, May 16 at 9 pm. THERE WILL NOT BE ANY
REGISTRATION OF ANY KIND AFTER 9 PM ON THURSDAY, MAY
16, PERIOD.

6. Will there be awards at the event? Yes. Trophies, cash and Rockwell
Watches will be given out at the end of each day of competition.

7. If it rains will the event be cancelled or rescheduled? Oh heck no. This is
hillclimbing and it runs rain or shine. We are adding some additional
gravel to the road leading to the pro pits. The rest of the road has plenty
of gravel in case of rain.

8. Isthere a return road or trail if I make it over the hill? 1 heard that
there isn’t one. Last year there was not a return road or trail for hill
toppers. This year there will be, so go over!

9. One of my buddies said that X-12 is also an NAHA points event. Nope,
although it has been discussed, X-12 is NOT currently an NAHA event; it
Is strictly a Rockwell event. But NAHA and Rockwell are getting
chummier, and the Big Nasty Hillclimb in Idaho in September WILL be
both a Rockwell and an NAHA event.

10. One of my buddies said that 4-wheelers are not allowed this year.
Yes and no. We continue to offer several competition classes for 4-
wheelers. We also welcome people who are over age 65, or are
handicapped to bring them. But anyone else who is not competing, or a
senior or handicapped, please do NOT bring 4-wheelers, (or dirt bikes).
We had two, potentially life-ending crashes last year, so just like our Big
Nasty in Idaho, we had to say “enough is enough.”
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